English Department                                            School Year 2019-2020
HOMEWORK FOR CLASS B
Dear students
due to the disruptions to the academic programme, we won’t be able to have our regular classes; therefore you should do some homework and send it to me, if possible by mail for feedback. I will be waiting for it.
 My email is chrystallavas@gmail.com. 
Taking this opportunity, I would like to thank you all for your cooperation during these difficult times.
With regards
Mrs Chrystalla Vassiliou (English teacher)

Homework for Class B
1. Unit 12b: The man who ate his boots:  Exercises 2,3 (Student’s Book) p144
2. Unit12c: The legacy of the samurai: Ex 1, 4, 5 (Student’s Book) p146-147
3. Unit12f: Video- Shark Vs Octopus: Watch the video and do Exercises 4, 5, 6(Student’s Book) p150-151










[bookmark: _GoBack]
